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Dear Parents and Carers  

As a part of your child’s education at Bush Hill Park, we promote personal wellbeing, development and 
scientific understanding. 

Science is a curriculum subject that gives children the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills 
to live safe, healthy, knowledgeable and productive lives.  

I am writing to let you know that, over the next term, starting Tuesday 13th June, your child’s class will be 
taking part in lessons which will focus on growth and changes; this will involve looking at the scientific 
(biological) changes to the human body. Furthermore, we will be covering the topic of puberty and the 
resulting changes that occur. 

The Science Curriculum is statutory for all schools to deliver, the document can be found here:  

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/425618/
PRIMARY_national_curriculum_-_Science.pdf 

Pupils will have opportunities to ask questions freely, or in private if they feel more comfortable doing it that 
way. The lessons will be based on scientific fact and knowledge.  

Please visit the school’s website: www.bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk  for more details about our Science/ SRE 
curriculum. All Science teaching will take place in a safe learning environment and is underpinned by our 
school ethos and values. 

As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with parents. 

If you would like to find out more or discuss any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school 
office.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr Crook 
Deputy Headteacher 
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